Communit

The MTSD Board invites all members of the community to a
special meeting on November 16, 2020 via Zoom at 6:30 p.m.

The purpose of this meeting is to learn about the role of the Student
Resource Office and discuss if changes or adjustments need to be made to
ensure that the needs of the district and all students are being adequately
met.

Z200mM Meeting Information

https://zoom.us/j/932230321877?
pwd=ZDRjM2INNIVrT3VWAERQSSOMTHFEQTOY9




